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Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary Service Commission

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Discontinuance of Provision of Telecommunication Services
To Whom it May Concern:

This is notification that Batts Communications Services, Inc. ceased provision of
telecommunication services within the State of Missouri on December 31, 2016. All customers
were transferred to another telecommunication provider. The Company will only be selling
non-regulated services from that date.

All required reports for 2016 to the Public Service Commission and to the Missouri USF have
been filed.

Please send a return notice of the acknowledgement of this notice so that we may deactivate
our federal registrations with the FCC and USAC. My e-mail is kyle@battskc.com.

Sincerely,

Vi e

Kyle Batts
President
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